
REVISED ELECTION NOTICE DATED 14.01.2022 FOR SCBA MEMBERS 

GENDER SENSITIZATION INTERNAL COMPLAINT COMMITTEE (GSICC) 

 

The GSICC election for electing SCBA representatives is presently 

scheduled to be held on 19.01.2022. In view of change in circumstances 

due to increase in trend of pandemic and also due to the Supreme Court 

closed for physical hearing, it is not possible to hold election  by physical 

mode.  

The Committee has requested SCBA to make arrangements for holding the 

election virtually so as to enable the election to be held in a most 

democratic and smooth manner. SCBA is taking steps to ensure the same 

and hence the elections will be held virtually on a future date which will be 

announced once preparations are complete.  

In modification of the election notice dated 14.12.2021 and 23.12.2021, the 

polling will be held by virtual mode and not by physical mode. The date of 

election i.e 19.01.2022 is cancelled and fresh polling date to hold election 

by virtual mode would be intimated soon after making the necessary 

arrangements.  

The election notices dated 14.12.2001 and 23.12.2021 are modified to 

aforesaid extent only and other terms of notice dated 14.12.2021 shall 

remain the same.    

  

  Sd/-                 Sd/-                                                    Sd/- 
KIRAN SURI (SR.)                 RANA MUKHERJEE   (SR.)                 V. MOHANA (SR.) 
Chairman, Election                  Member, Election                          Member, Election                 
Committee, GSICC                 Committee, GSICC                             Committee, GSICC 
 

 

NB : This mail does not contain the signatures of the members  because of 

the prevailing situation , but is issued with the concurrence of all the 

members of the committee. 


